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December 30, 2015

NOTICE OF FINE

Jonathan Lopez
Louie’s Bar

883 Payne Avenue
Saint Paul MN 55130

Dear Mr. Lopez:

Enclosed is a copy of City Council Resolution RES PH 15-361 which imposes a fine against a]l
licenses issued to you by the City of Saint Paul for the following:

Violation of license condition #5 on September 20, 2015 and violation of license
condition #2 on October 7, 11 and 21, 2015.

At the Saint Paul City Council public hearing on December 16, 2015, the recommended penalty matrix
in the amount of $1,000.00 was amended to staying $500.00 of that penalty pending no further
violations within the next twelve (12) months. Therefore, the fine in the amount of $500.00 is due and
payable to this office no later than the close of business (4:30 p.m.) on Friday, January 15, 2016.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at 651-266-9132.

Sincercly” [ j [/
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Eric Hudak, Licensing Manger
Depatiment of Safety and Inspections
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